
 

20 January 2017 
 
Dear Parent(s)Carer(s), 
 
As part of Nottingham Free School’s continued drive to improve standards in 
English and maths for all students, we have decided to introduce an online 
intervention programme called ‘Success Maker’ to the curriculum. Success 
Maker is aimed at enabling students to achieve their target levels in both 
English and maths, using online activities which are linked to their ability 
levels. Students use computers to work on activities which have been set for 
them and after 15 minutes, they are given feedback with regards to what they 
have done well and how they can improve.  
 
Your son/daughter has been chosen to participate in the Success Maker 
course as we feel it will be beneficial to them. They will now receive two 45 
minute lessons of Success Maker each week from Monday 23rd January 
2017. These sessions will take place during two of their Spanish lessons. This 
will mean that they will now have two lessons of Spanish per week and two 
lessons of Success Maker. This will be for the remainder of the academic 
year.  
 
We hope that you understand our reasons behind this decision, however if 
you have any concerns regarding this, please contact me on 0115 896 4949 
or at ehoward@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk, to discuss this further. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Emma Howard 
Assistant Head of School 
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